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Briefing on the Recycling Fund to the Hong Kong Electronic Industry Association 

 

The briefing on the Recycling Fund was held at the Hong Kong Polytechnic University on 27 October 

2015, introducing to the Hong Kong Electronic Industry Association and its members the funding 

scope and application details. The briefing was conducted in Cantonese by the Fund Secretariat. 

Around 80 participants from the Hong Kong Electronic Industry Association joined the briefing. 
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